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Two longtime USD 115 board members step down
(KMZA)--Monday's Nemaha Central USD 115 Board of Education meeting
marked the last for two longtime members.

Illene Enneking began with the USD 442 board in July 2009, and then was elected
to the USD 115 board in 2011. Enneking held position #4 on the board, which
includes the southern and eastern rural parts of the district.

Jean Placke, who represented the western side of the district, began her term of
service in July 2011.

Both women were presented with parting gifts and certificates at the meeting.
Beginning January 8th, John Deters will assume Placke’s position on the board
and Joe Reitz will move into Enneking’s position. The Board accepted Reitz
resignation from position #3, effective January 7th. He moved outside that
position’s boundaries last year into the position #4 area.

The Board will fill position #3 by appointment.
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